
 

                   Summerland Community Support

It is with sadness that we announce the closure of Summerland Community 
Support.  After over 20 years of service in the community of Summerland and 
beyond, SCS takes pride in the programs that we have provided throughout the 
years.  The work has been beyond meaningful. SCS started as a grass roots 
organization with the vision to provide quality support and programming for 
participants and families within the community.  What started as a small agency 
grew to an entire system of services including Community Inclusion, Outreach, In-
Home Support, Home Share, and Community Housing.

This decision was not made lightly and there has been careful evaluation of all 
potential scenarios concerning the ongoing support of the participants in the 
community of Summerland. With guidance from Community Living BC, agencies 
have been chosen to continue support programs with the transition being as 
seamless as possible. 
We wish success and nothing but the best of luck for all participants transitioning 
to these new programs.

To all staff, past and present, we thank you for your hard work, your dedication, 
your contributions - each and every unique and exceptional gift that you have 
shared in your time here has contributed in immeasurable ways to the lives of the 
participants and in the success of the agency.  Best of luck for your new endeavors 
and the never-ending adventures they will bring! 

Once again, SCS is deeply grateful to each and every one of you. 

It truly has been a rewarding experience.


